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Air 
 
WESA-FM: $3.4M Federal Grant to Help Allegheny Co. Residents Remove Lead from Homes 
http://wesa.fm/post/34m-federal-grant-help-allegheny-co-residents-remove-lead-homes 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: North Huntingdon officials seek ways to revitalize parks 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10646427-74/parks-township-commissioners 
 
Pocono Record: Watch district board's selection process 
http://www.poconorecord.com/article/20160615/OPINION/160619716 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: With new branding, Duquesne Light aims to draw younger customers and 
employees 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/20/With-new-branding-
Duquesne-Light-aims-to-draw-younger-customers-and-employees-pittsburgh-
pennsylvania/stories/201606200094 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: As energy hogs, data centers a boon for efficiency and renewables 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/21/As-energy-hogs-data-
centers-a-boon-for-efficiency-and-renewables/stories/201606070004 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Pipeline needed to end gas industry’s infrastructure woes 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/662003/Pipeline-needed-to-end-gas-industry-s-
infrastructure-woes.html?nav=5004 
 
York Dispatch: Glatfelter completing $63 million natural gas conversion 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/money/business/2016/06/09/glatfelter-natural-gas-
conversion/85647766/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh business Times: Pennsylvania rig count stable 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/06/20/pennsylvania-rig-count-stable.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice leads list of top Utica shale drillers in Ohio 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/06/20/rice-leads-list-of-top-utica-shale-drillers-
in.html  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh-area gasoline falls for first time since February 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/06/20/Gasoline-
prices/stories/201606200108 
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Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Oil bust leaves states with massive well cleanup 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/06/20/Oil-bust-leaves-
states-with-massive-well-cleanup-shale-drilling/stories/201606200111 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Prosecutor: Pacific Gas ignored regulations to cut costs 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/20/Prosecutor-Pacific-Gas-
ignored-regulations-to-cut-costs-San-Bruno-pipeline-explosion/stories/201606200115 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: 1 Killed, 3 Hurt in Oil Well Explosion in North Dakota 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/21/Officials-say-a-man-has-
died-and-three-others-were-injured-in-an-oil-well-explosion-in-western-North-
Dakota/stories/201606210087 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Gas Company Reviews Safety Methods 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10662246-74/station-company-gas 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Editorial-Climate of Coercion: Dangerous Cudgel 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/10645221-74/climate-ags-blunt 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: PUC: Local Governments to Receive Millions 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/662185/PUC--Local-governments-to-receive-
millions.html?nav=5011 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: County to get $420,000 of state impact fee 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/county-to-get-of-state-impact-fee/article_3cec9890-3711-11e6-
8e59-53c424d1ccdb.html 
 
WITF: Beaver County 'Opskills' to Prepare for Shell Plant 
http://crossroads.newsworks.org/keystone-crossroads/item/94690-beaver-county-upskills-to-prepare-
for-shell-plant 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Report: Gas Industry Spent $8 Million Lobbying Pa. Legislature In 2015 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/06/20/report-gas-industry-spent-8-million-lobbying-pa-
legislature-in-2015/?_ga=1.166534718.101862103.1457453460 
 
Citizens Voice: Meeting sheds light on pipeline extension project 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/meeting-sheds-light-on-pipeline-extension-project-1.2056387 
 
Waste 
 
Altoona Mirror: Blair Waste Disposal Collection Scheduled 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/639132/Blair-waste-disposal-collection-
scheduled.html?nav=742 
 
Morning Call: DEP Seeks More Info on Chrin Landfill Expansion 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/easton/mc-chrin-dep-enviro-assessment-response-20160617-
story.html 
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Water 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Waynesburg Sewer Plant Shut Down After Sunday Fire at Treatment 
Facility 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160620/waynesburg_sewer_plant_shut_down_after_sunday_fire_at_treatment_facilit
y 
 
Elmira Star Gazette: NY legislature backs mandatory lead testing in schools 
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/local/new-york/2016/06/20/ny-touts-first--nation-lead-
testing-schools/86147998/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre: Ribbon cut on new river pump station 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_dc5cff22-8667-5a97-a25d-0b4c2944613c.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Philipsburg Boro to pursue dredging permits for Cold Stream Dam 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/philipsburg-boro-to-pursue-dredging-permits-for-cold-
stream-dam/article_a7037502-cb18-5d72-bed4-608878492519.html 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Mansfield area plans for growth with new sources of water 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/662104/Mansfield-area-plans-for-growth-with-
new-sources-of-water.html?nav=5014 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: How Eastern Montgomery County Pools Fared during Inspections 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/how-eastern-montgomery-county-pools-fared-
during-inspections/collection_cb8223e4-372b-11e6-8b0b-336ca4ccf152.html/?page=1 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Commentary: Philly is on course for cleaner waters; greener city 
http://www.philly.com/philly/opinion/commentary/20160620_Commentary__Philly_is_on_course_for_
cleaner_waters__greener_city.html 
 
Scranton Times: Attorney argues $4.24M verdict in water contamination case should stand 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/attorney-argues-4-24m-verdict-in-water-contamination-case-
should-stand-1.2056617 
 
Scranton Times: Small fee for cleaner water 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/small-fee-for-cleaner-water-1.2057205 
 
Standard Speaker: Applications being taken for Watershed Steward Program 
http://standardspeaker.com/community/applications-being-taken-for-watershed-steward-program-
1.2055082 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Beaver County Times: Hilton Hotel Planned for Center Township 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/business/hilton-hotel-planned-for-center-
township/article_af6082a4-3722-11e6-8653-8f842903bb91.html 
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